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August 30, 2006

TO: Members, Committee on Educational Planning, Policies, and Programs

FROM:  Alan Mabe @/"

SUBJECT: Annual Report from UNC Health Care System

This is the month for the annual report from the UNC Health Care System.
That report is included here as are the PowerPoint slides for the presentation.

The Annual Report addresses actions and results under the flexibility
legislation in the areas of personnel, purchases, property, and property
construction at the Chapel Hill component of the UNC Health Care System.
The report documents performance improvements and savings under
flexibility.

Recently a petition drive was initiated to call attention to the claim of its
advocates that the changes at the Health Care System had resulted in some
poor patients not getting care. Dean Roper has prepared a concern and
response document to explain the position of and steps taken by the Health
Care System to address the expressed concerns. That document is included as
well.



